
 

22nd March 2024  

Dear Parents/Carer,  

Class Saltaire Visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

  

On Thursday 20th June 2024, Class Saltaire  will be going on a trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park. 

Class Saltaire have been learning about living things and their habitats and the trip to the Yorkshire 
Wildlife Park will bring their learning to life! Year Four will explore wildlife from around the globe; 
from the rolling plains of Africa to the bamboo forests of the Himalayas. The Yorkshire Wildlife Park 
is home to over 700 different animals including tigers, lions and even polar bears! 
 

The children and staff will travel by coach, departing at 9.00am and returning to school in time to 

be collected at 3.15pm. 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink from home. If your child is entitled to free 

school meals, they will be provided with a packed lunch from school. In addition, children should 

wear their school uniform and bring a waterproof coat.  

The contribution for this visit is £26.00 and can be paid via ParentPay. Parental consent should be 

given and payments made on ParentPay by Thursday 13th June 2024.     

If you have any concerns about making a contribution towards this visit, please contact Mrs Moore 

to discuss this further.   

Please be re-assured that the visit will be taking place in line with our usual risk assessments and 

government guidance. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact our 

school office. 

Please note, all payments are voluntary however, if we receive insufficient payments, we may need 

to cancel the trip. 

 

Mrs Palmer  

Head Teacher 

 


